
ADOPTED BUDGET RECOMMENDATION

Instruct the Department of Recreation and Parks to report to the Rules, Elections, 
Intergovernmental Relations and Neighborhoods Committee on a possible ballot 
measure to create a lower rate or a separate tier for Recreation and Parks for water and 
electricity costs.

(Pursuant to adoption of the Mayor’s 2017-18 Budget on May 18, 2017)


